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Mobility Hubs Community Survey 

 
ROCKFORD, IL — Region 1 Planning Council (R1) is conducting a mobility hub feasibility study. The purpose of the study 
is to identify what mobility hubs could look like in the Rockford Region and determining the feasibility of a mobility hub 
pilot program. R1 is asking for community feedback to help guide the prioritization of transportation mode type, 
amenities, and possible locations for mobility hub throughout Boone and Winnebago Counties. 
 
The survey can be found in both English and Spanish at: http://r1planning.org/publiccomment  
 
ABOUT THE STUDY: Mobility hubs are places that connect public transit, shared mobility, such as e-scooters, and active 
transportation options, such as bike lanes or sidewalks, in a single location to make it easier and more convenient for 
people to get to where they need to go. Mobility hubs can be found throughout the country. In those communities, 
mobility hubs also serve as gathering places for community members, with each location incorporating unique design 
elements and amenities prioritized through public engagement. Mobility hubs improve the environment, boost mental 
and physical health of individuals, and create a sense of place. 
 
ABOUT R1: Region 1 Planning Council (R1) is a special-purpose, regional government agency. Regional councils are 
public organizations comprised of local elected officials that promote collaboration among local governments, working 
across the jurisdictional silos of states, counties, and municipalities. A regional council depends on intergovernmental 
collaboration to foster economic and community growth; through planning, research, federal funding, and data. For 
more information, visit http://r1planning.org.  
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